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2022  January  02  

 

• As a courtesy to the reader, the previous Bulletin - #9 – is provided below in order to 

refresh the memory. The direction provided in Bulletin #9 continues to be in effect. 

 

BULLETIN #10  MINISTRY OF EDUCATION   DELAY OF SCHOOL START TO JANUARY 10  

To the Pattison High School community  

In compliance with direction from the Ministry of Education, Pattison High School will not 

conduct classes from January 04 to 07 2022. Classes will begin on Monday January 10, when the 

instructional experience resumes in the classroom. 

Please note that the school remains open from January 04 to 07, and that all Faculty and Staff 

are accessible by email and phone.  

Students are not expected in the school except for the following arrangements: 

1. Tuesday January 04 – 11:00 – new students’ orientation 

2. Wednesday January 05 & Thursday January 06 – individual student supports and teacher 

preparation 

3. Friday January 07 – teachers’ professional development  

4. For the four day week – the add/drop period begins on January 04 and ends at end of 

day on January 07; there will be no further course enrolment changes on or after 

January 10.  

Thank you for your attention to the current Bulletin.  

Pattison High School wishes the very best for our learning community in 2022. 

Daniel Chowne  Dip.Ed., MA  

Principal  

http://www.pattisonhighschool.ca/


 

2021  September 17  

BULLETIN #9        MINISTRY OF EDUCATION    K to 12    HEALTH CHECK  

To the Pattison High School community 

As part of the school’s continuing efforts to keep all of us safe, you are reminded to check in 

daily to the BC Ministry of Education  K TO 12  Health Check  site as shown: 

https://www.k12dailycheck.gov.bc.ca/healthcheck?execution=e1s1 

 

Download the site to your mobile device and complete the health check survey each morning 

before you leave for school.  

If you are not feeling well, or you have symptoms as indicated on the health check survey, you 

are required to stay home and contact the school directly. Do not have anyone else make the 

contact on your behalf. Ask for your advisor, and explain your situation. 

Do this at the start of every school day, before you leave home.  

 

Thank you,  

 

 

Daniel Chowne  Dip.E., MA 

Principal         

https://www.k12dailycheck.gov.bc.ca/healthcheck?execution=e1s1

